Total Elective Cancellations

746

Total elective Patients done	Cancellation rate
7902	9%

Unfit reasons	Count of Reason
Unfit	106
Insufficient time	97
DNA	89
self-cancelled	74
Op not needed	62
Other	57
Unwell	52
Theatre staff unavailable	48
No bed	30
Equipment issue	25
Emergency priority	23
Further investigation	
required	23
Surgeon unwell	15
Medication issue	9
Covid	8
Patient not fasted	8
Consultant unavailable	5
Anaesthetist unavailable	5
No HDU bed	3
Admin. Error	2
Patient reason	1
(blank)	
Grand Total	742

Details
Abnormal LFT's
Admitted as Inpatient
Admitted as inpatient on ward 1
AF
Balanitis otd
Blepharitis - to be rebooked once better.
Blood pressure too high
Blood pressure too high
Blood pressure too high

Blood pressure too high
Blood pressure too high
Blood Sugar Issues
Blood sugar too high
Blood sugar too high
Breathing issues night before TCI
Cardiac issues developed since POA (dec 222)
Celulitus
Cut on leg
Cyst infected
Fever (38.6c)
Had a procedure previous day
Had recent emergency op and unfit for
procedure
high temperature
Hight temp (38.6c)
Infected insect bite on affected leg
Infection
incodon

Infection
Infection
Infection
Infection
Infection
INR too high
Issues with eye
low GFR (30)
Low HB (7.3)
Low iron levels (flagged at POA - cons. decision OTD)
Low Plateletts
Low platettes
Low Vit D
nasal injury (child)
On Antibiotics due to recent flu
Painfull swollen testes
panic attack
Patient has pressure sores
Poor airways - risk outways benifits of
procedure.
Positive for Myasthenia Gravis
Pregnancy test +
Pregnant
Pregnant
Pregnant
Recovering from viral illness - unfit for GA.
Reguires diabetic review
requires cardio review
Requires high risk anaesthetic review
requires MRCP scan
Requires POA
Requires repeat MRI & PSA
requires review for chest pains
Sepsis
Sore throat on the day
Still taking blood thinners
Still taking Wafarin
-
Lachycardic - requires 48 nr moniter
Tachycardic - requires 48 hr moniter
Told to see GP due to chest pains
Told to see GP due to chest pains Tonsilitis - Now on Antibiotics. To be
Told to see GP due to chest pains Tonsilitis - Now on Antibiotics. To be seen in 6 weeks.
Told to see GP due to chest pains Tonsilitis - Now on Antibiotics. To be

Unable to lay flat
Unable to lay flat - anaesthetist not
happy to proceed.
Unable to lay flat - requires GA
Unsafe for GA
UTI
Went into SVT on ward - Requires cardio
review